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Arizona Department of Housing 
2024 Information Bulletin 

REGARDING PROGRAMS:  AZ Balance of State Continuum of Care 

REGARDING FUNDING SOURCES:  HUD McKinney-Vento Continuum of Care 

INFORMATION BULLETIN No. 57-24 
 ISSUED: August 28, 2024 
 RE: CoC Build NOFO Letter of Interest Deadline Extended 
 
The Arizona Department of Housing has extended the deadline for submission of Letters of 
Intent related to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) Continuum 
of Care (CoC) Builds Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) from the original deadline of 
August 23, 2024, to Thursday, August 29, 2024, by 5:00 p.m.  
 
Please reference Information Bulletin 56-24 for submission details. 

https://housing.az.gov/
https://housing.az.gov/sites/default/files/documents/files/IB-56-24-HUD-COC-Builds-NOFO.pdf
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